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Thank you for all your feedback and valuable 

suggestions regarding the Engineering 

Information Catalogue. We are publishing a 

second round of corrections to the Catalogues. 

 

They are all updated on the website as of today. A 

consolidated errata is available for ready 

reference on the ‘Products’ page.  

 

Thanks again for your feedback. We assure you 

our best efforts.  


